
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr. Matthew Philip 

Chief Medical Officer, Duly Health & Care 
 
Dr. Philip serves as the Chief Medical Officer of Value-Based Care (VBC) for Duly 
Health and Care, which serves about 90,000 VBC patients. He completed undergrad 
and medical school training at Northwestern University and residency at the 
University of Illinois. He has extensive experience working with Medicare 
Advantage, ACO REACH, MSSP ACO as well as a variety of upside/downside 
commercial VBC contracts.   
 
As an internal medicine physician by training, he currently practices medicine in a 
high risk VBC clinics called Breakthrough Care Centers, where they focus on the 5% 
of patients who drive up to 50% of healthcare costs. The Duly team has also 
facilitated ambulatory surgery cases such as total joint replacements, to our 
Ambulatory Surgery Centers (ASC). These ASC cases have demonstrated decreased 
infections, lower complication rates, less readmissions and a significant cost 
reduction by avoiding hospital facility fees. Dr. Philip has also overseen a mobile 
integrated health program. Duly has seen several of our programs drive significant 
patient value within our health system and at the state level.   
 
Dr. Philip can speak to his experience in multiple value-based care programs as 
well as his success as a physician in an ACO. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


